
Please reserve the rear
4 rows near the right

auditorium entrance for
families with small

children.

Coffee fellowship is
available in the gym

foyer before and
between Sunday
morning services.

CALL TO WORSHIP
PSALM 65:3-4

HYMNS
* “YOU ARE ALWAYS GOOD”
129 “CROWN HIM WITH MANY CROWNS”

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
EPHESIANS 4:25-32

HYMNS
* “YET NOT I, BUT THROUGH CHRIST IN ME”
126 “BEHOLD OUR GOD”
78 ﻿“GRACE GREATER THAN OUR SIN“

MESSAGE
“TIME FOR CHANGE”
EPHESIANS 4:25-32
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
120 “JESUS SHALL REIGN”

BENEDICTION

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
28 Apr i l  |  9 :30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

*Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups 
9:30am or 11am

*Children's Sunday
School/Teens 
11am

*Please see the
Information Desk for
locations and details.

12:30
Meet & Greet for Elora
Rae Gerike.  Come to the
Fireside Room to meet the
sweet baby, and enjoy
light refreshments!
Families are welcome.

6-8pm
“Christ above the gods”
(Catholicism, Secular
Materialism and Atheism)
class taught by Dr. Joel
Arnold (Auditorium)

8:30pm
Oilers Playoff Game
Watch Party (Auditorium)

TODAY

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

*words available on screen only



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

Monday
6:45-7:30pm
VBS meeting
(Auditorium)
 
7-9pm
Men’s Sports Night (Pickleball)

Wednesday
6:30pm 

Teen Bible Quizzing (Room 308)
7pm

Men's Bible Study
 (Room 207 Fireside Room)

Ladies' Bible Study (Auditorium)
Kids 4 Truth

THIS WEEK (April 29-May 4): 5 May
9:30 or 11am
Frazor Evangelistic Team

6 & 7 May
7pm
Frazor Evangelistic Team

10 May
5:30pm
Bible Quizzing Wrap-up and Potluck
(Gym)

11 May
9am-Noon
All Church Outdoor Cleanup

13-18 May
Foundation Baptist College block class -
Biblical Ethics

24 May
6-9pm
Teen Scavenger Hunt

25 May
11am
Memorial Service for Corinne Marchak at
Meadowlands



Dear Friends,            
First of all, I would like to apologize for the long break in writing updates. It was quite a
difficult time for us, but also a fruitful one. Our church building has already undergone
3 auction sales, but it has still not been sold. One of our elders started a 4 year
program in the Bible School. Pawel is a coal miner and been with us right from the
beginning of our church plant in 2014. He’s come a long way. He got really involved in
the church, diligently studying the Word of God and showing love for the people. I
believe God is using Pawel to be one of the future Shepherds in our fellowship. 

As a result of my teaching in the Bible Institute, we got a new member in our church.  
His name is Janusz and he is a truck driver and a new believer. We will have a baptismal
service on 14 of April for Janusz and Dorota, (Pawel’s wife). Please pray for them that
they will grow in the Lord for His glory. Also, please pray that our church will have a
place to meet. Our Church Fellowship for us personally is a huge blessing. We love
spending time with our church family in good times and challenging times. This last few
months was challenging for both of our preschools. As a result, my wife and I  assumed
a lot of extra responsibilities. In addition, we discovered that the county office was
cheating on student subsidy. This is a legal challenge with local government that may
take months to resolve and could be enormously expensive and time consuming. Please
pray for quick, fair judgment and the future of the school. 

My mother will be 88 years old in August. She was saved and baptized in 2018. Till
recent months she was living on her own. However, she fell in her apartment and spent
a few months in the hospital. She was diagnosed with dementia and is slowly gaining
her mobility. However, she is not able to live on her own and has to be under medical
care.
The Genesis summer camp this year will take place in the rocky mountains at the town
of Zakopane from June 28 till July 06. We were able to recruit all the staff needed for
this camp and we will have 7 people coming to help from our home church in Canada
and 4 people from USA.  We are sponsoring Polish and Ukrainian children to attend the
camp. Thank You for sponsoring so far 4 children for camp this year. If the Lord is
leading you to sponsor a child as well, the camp fee is $250 US. Please 
pray about the growth of our church, the staff for the pre-school, 
the attendance at the preschools, the school and church 
buildings, the support of Ukraine and our summer camps. 

Serving Christ in Poland,

M I S S I O N A R Y  
U P D A T E  

K R I S  &  M A R I O L A  K O L T
P O L A N D

(Excerpts from a recent prayer letter)
April 2024

Kris and Mariola Kolt



GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  Please include
your full name in the
message line.

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB T6T 1J1
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753


